
Good day  
 
I would like to make a submission on the Consultation on the age limit for restorative activities in the 
oral health therapy scope of practice: 
 
I AGREE with the proposal to remove the 18-year age limit for restorative activities from the OHT 
scope of practice including:  
accredited, gazetted programmes allowing oral health therapists to perform restorative treatment 
on patients 18 years and older  
 
This will help to fill the great void in accessing dental care for all communities across New Zealand 
for New Zealanders. 
 


